
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

 

May                is Teacher Appreciation Week and   _______________ County Farm 

Bureau would like to say thanks to all our area teachers. Your work is essential in 

preparing our youngsters for a bright and fruitful future.  

 

We also wanted to share an opportunity with area teachers, Kansas Farm Bureau offers 

Excellence in Teaching Grants.  Kansas certified educators of grades K-6 who are 

integrating agriculture into their classroom lessons are eligible to receive up to $400 

dollars to purchase supplies related to agriculture lessons and projects.  

 

We know times are tight in school funding.  We hope this might be one way to help and 

also keep Ag in the classroom.  Agriculture has no boundaries; it can be a part of social 

studies, language arts, science, math, environmental education, art, music, or a number 

of other subjects.  

 

Thanks for all you do, for more information go to,  

www.kfb.org/educationoutreach/foundationforagriculture 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 


